gfafnaless LLC

October 29, 2008

Shelly Murray

Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street, East
Charleston, WV 25311

Dear Ms. Murray,

Thank you for the opportunity to quote the State of West Virginia on your current tower
modification project, RFQ Number EBA177. While the tower in question is in fact a Stainless
built tower and we would very much like to do the work for the State, we are currently unable to
meet the requirements as set forth in the bid documents and must therefore “no Bid” the project
at this time. The main issue we cannot meet is the January 30, 2009 completion date. Based on
our current booked projects we would be looking at March-April for a completion date.

Again, thank you for the consideration and please keep Stainless in mind for any of your future
tower needs.

Best regards,

Ed Deetscreek

Sales Engineer

Stainless LLC oEnriyED
1140 Welsh Road

Suite 250
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